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To raise funds for Sport Relief,  pupils will 
be taking part in sporting events during 

school on Friday 13th March. They should 
come into school in wearing school uni-

form but have their PE kit with them  
 

A small cash donation would be  
appreciated to support this charity. 

Thank you                                         

Extreme Reading Competition  

 
Well done to everyone who entered  
our Extreme Reading Competition, it 

was very difficult to  choose  

the winners. 
 

Here are our winners  
  

Dubmire Out of Hours  

Holiday Club 
Do you need access to our Holiday Club in 
the half term break?    At Dubmire our   
holiday club has a full range of activities 
including, arts and crafts, cookery, cinema 
afternoon plus much more. 

For full details and costs please contact 
Alison Miller on 07920765147 

 



EASTER HOLIDAY  
FOOTBALL CAMP 

FitFast will be holding their Easter foot-
ball holiday camp at  
Dubmire Academy. 

 
Monday 6th—Thursday 9th April 
Tuesday 14th—Friday 17th April 

£45 per week 
or £12.50  per day 

 
Outdoor clothing will be needed as well 

as a packed lunch. 
     Contact Ross Topping  

       on  07393 981247 
for  further information. 

 

Easter Half Term Holidays 
School will be closed 

Mon 6th—Friday 17th April 

If you would like to pay for school 
dinners for the half term 
 April 20th —May 21st 

the cost will be 
 

£50.60 

Easter Egg Competition 

 

Friday 3rd April 

 
Children can bring their decorated 

eggs into school on the morning 
of 3rd April, they will be then 

judged by our school governors 
and be on display in the small hall 

from 3pm 
 

Prizes will be given for best      
decorated egg in each year group. 

 
Good luck! 

 
On Friday 13th March—Reception 
classes will be having a show and 
tell session on transport.  - pupils 
can create, with the help of an 
adult, at home any mode of 
transport using junk materials.   
 
Could all models be then brought 
back into school on Friday 13th 
March (am) where children will be 
showing and talking about their 
models to their class. 
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